July 1, 2004

Mr. Don Bier

City of Columbus’

Building Services Division
Department of Development
757 Carolyn Avenue
Columbus, OH 43224

Re:  Council Variance Application CV04-015. 3960 South High Street, Columbus, OH

Dear Mr. Rier:

I am writing to advise you that the Executive Committee of the Save Our
Southside (SOSS) civic association voted to recommend approval of the referenced
application for the proposed Waffle House restaurant.

[f you have any questions, please feel free to call me at 491-0214.

Sincerely,

D /4/’7%“

Bunice McMullen
Save Our Southside Civic Association

ORD1342-2004; CVV04-015



